
Robert Polley 
 

To whom it may concern:
I'm writing to voice my strong opposition to the potential redistricting which could allocate a
portion of the Glen Alps neighborhood to the Eagle River district. As a resident of Glen Alps for
the past 10 years, I can tell you we have zero connection to Eagle River, geographic or otherwise.
Thank you for considering my input.
Robert Polley


